
 

 

31st October 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Y2 Open Days At Noremarsh – mornings of Tuesday 8th November and Thursday 1st December 

Over the next few weeks we are pleased to be welcoming you, Year 2 parents and carers, to Noremarsh for two open 

mornings. These will be held on Tuesday 8th November and Thursday 1st December.  Across both mornings we will be 

offering small group tours of Noremarsh and providing an informal opportunity for you to speak to members of our 

senior leadership team about any queries you have about your child starting school with us in year 3.   

If you choose Noremarsh for the next stage of your child’s educational journey, you will be joining us at an exciting 

time of change for our school.  Our team have worked hard over the last year to embed our school values of ambition, 

belonging and compassion; we call these our “Noremarsh ABCs”. We have been strengthening the links with Wootton 

Bassett Infants including: regular story sessions with me, opportunities for our subject leaders to meet with the 

subject leaders at WBIS and more regular planned visits so that the current year 2s will be really familiar with our 

school when they join us in September.  This has been really successful so far and we will continue to build on these 

foundations throughout the year. 

To help us plan for the open morning sessions please complete and return the slip below to Wootton Bassett Infants 

as soon as possible.  If your child has SEND support and you would like to meet our SENCO as part of the open 

morning, Mr Ballinger will be in attendance on Tuesday 8th November.  

I really look forward to meeting with many of you on those days. If you have any further questions or cannot make the 

days please contact Mrs Beard in our Noremarsh school office on 02793 852250 or by emailing 

admin@njs.ascendlearningtrust.org.uk 

  

With Warmth 

 

Hilary MacMeekin 
Headteacher 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Please return to the Wootton Bassett Infants school office as soon as possible. (A copy of this form is in your child’s 

book bag) 

Please number 3 timed slots which are most convenient for your tour of the school (the informal opportunity to talk to 

our team will follow directly after the tour): 

Tuesday 8th November    

9.10 – 9.30    
9.30 – 9.50    
9.50 – 10.10    
10.30 – 10.50    
 

Thursday 1st December 

9.10 – 9.30    
9.30 – 9.50    
9.50 – 10.10    
10.30 – 10.50    
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